DRAFTER'S NOTE LLRB-3884/P1dn
FROM THE EVM:nwn:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

November 25, 2009

ATTN: Ryan Schroeder

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent. In particular, please verify that the route described in the draft is accurate.
The following are a few notes regarding your draft.

1. 1 added a brief explanation of the designation reading, “in recognition of the key role
the former route of USH 41 played in the commerce of the city of Milwaukee.”
Dedicated highways in the statutes, for the most part, contain a brief explanation of
the designation. The material in your joint resolution draft was fairly lengthy, so |
extracted what | believe is the major theme of the draft. Please let me know if you
would like a different explanatory statement or if you would like to omit any
explanation.

2. Please note that, pursuant to your instructions, this draft includes the provision
that no state funds be used to erect or maintain any markers. Therefore, the actual
memorialization will not take place until sufficient funds are contributed to cover these
expenses. You may wish to contact DOT for more information regarding the actual
costs and process of placing memorial signage.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Eric V. Mueller

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-7032

E-mail: eric.mueller@legis.wisconsin.gov



